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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home have recently been making clay pots to honour the Diwali Festival of

Light.

We spent a fun day moulding the pots, enjoying the experience together around the table.

During another session we painted them in lovely bright colours. A really enjoyable project.

We are going to put tea lights in them and give them as gift to our families.
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